
 

 

Our Ref: PFR 
 
Monday 18th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
R094: (Creative iMedia NEA (Non examined assessment))  
 
I would like to invite your child to attend an Easter Holiday intervention session for Creative iMedia 
on Thursday 4th April, 9am – 12pm.  The session will be the last opportunity for your child to complete 
work that is outstanding for R094.  This work will go towards their final grade in the summer of Y11 
and so it is essential that the work is completed to the very best of their ability in order to support 
their final grade.  Failing to do so could result in them limiting there potential grade in year 11. 
 
The Creative iMedia staff will be supporting the session, enabling your child to complete work in the 
normal NEA conditions.   
 
Please make the necessary arrangements for your child to be picked up or leave by 12pm. 
 
We thank you in advanced for your support.  Should you have any further questions please get in 
touch with myself via email: philip.fryer@oldburyacademy.org.uk.  
 
Kind regards 

 

P J Fryer 
 
Mr Fryer 
Head of Computing Faculty (Creative iMedia) 
 

mailto:philip.fryer@oldburyacademy.org.uk

